

## 工學院院長辦公室 OFFICE OF THE DEAN OF ENGINEERING

December 16, 2019

Mr Chan Ka Yun Principal SKH Lam Woo Memorial Secondary School 397 Kwai Shing Circuit Kwai Chung New Territories

Dear Principal,

It gives me great pleasure to share with you news of outstanding performance by one of your former students in his pursuit of higher education at HKUST. This student has been selected to appear on the Dean's List of the School of Engineering for the academic year of 2018-19. His name is listed in the enclosed certificate.

At the end of each term, the University honors undergraduate students with excellent academic accomplishments by placing them on the Dean's List. Only those who have achieved a Term Grade Average of 3.7 or better, which is the top 5% of students, will be included.

As an encouragement to other students of your school, we would appreciate it if you could publicize his accomplishment to your fellow students by posting the certificate on the school's notice board.

I am sure that you find it as encouraging as we do. We are impressed by the fact that your school has educated many outstanding students and played a significant role in contributing to their continuous success.

With best regards.

Yours sincerely,

Prof. Tim K T CHENG Dean, School of Engineering

Enc.



## School of Engineering Dean's list Award 2018-19

Presented to

## Matriculation Graduates of SKH Lam Woo Memorial Secondary School

Spring recipient(s)
KWOK, Kai Yin Pollux

In recognition of having achieved a Term Grade Average of 3.7 or better during his undergraduate studies at HKUST in the 2018-19 academic year.

> Prof Tim K T CHENG Dean of Engineering

December 16, 2019

